EXHIBIT L
APPEAL LETTER DATED JUNE 3, 2019



Jarred Olsen

From: Dolores Barajas-Weller

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 4:08 PM

To: Jennifer Clark

Cc: Jarred Olsen; Bonique Emerson; Miguel Arias; Talia Kolluri
Subject: CUP P19-00458

Ms. Jennifer Clark,

On behalf of Council Vice President, Miguel Arias, this email serves to formally appeal the Director's
approval of Conditional Use Permit P19-00458: application to establish an alcohol license at 2999
South Orange Avenue. Given the oversaturation of liquor licenses in the area and efforts of the
Responsible Neighborhood Market Ordinance, we ask that this matter be scheduled for consideration
before the Planning Commission pursuant to FMC Section 15-5017.

Thank you,
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From: Miguel Arias

Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 9:36 AM

To: Dolores Barajas-Weller

Subject: FW: Notice of Intent to Take Action for P18-02233 and P19-00458

From: Jarred Olsen <Jarred.Olsen@fresno.gov>

Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 5:06 PM

To: Miguel Arias <Miguel.Arias@fresno.gov>

Subject: Notice of Intent to Take Action for P18-02233 and P19-00458

Good afternoon Councilmember Arias,

Please find attached the attached Notice of Intent to Take Action for Conditional Use Permit Application Nos. P18-02233
and P19-00458.

Thank you,

Jarred Olsen

Planner llI

City of Fresno

Development and Resource Management Department
(559) 621-8068



